Monday, June 8, 2020 at 12:15:47 New Zealand Standard Time

From: Wendy McGuinness <wmcg@mcguinnessinstitute.org>

Date: Thursday, 30 April 2020 at 09:41

Subject: Official Information Act request — Inventory of medical items including PPE - Refined OIA
Request

Dear Sir/Madam,

Re: Official Information Act request — Inventory of medical items including PPE

Thank you for your response. You are one of seven DHBs that have refused the request under s 18 (f) of the OIA.

We appreciate how busy you are at this time, so we have reduced our OIA request to just focus on masks. Can you tell us
the approximate number of (i) P2 (or equivalent) masks and (ii) surgical masks you have in stock in your DHB — using your
last stock take figures. We assume you will have provided this information to MoH and hope this is not time consuming.
Can you also provide the date of the stocktake?

Each response we receive will be uploaded on to our website, which you can view here.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Best wishes, Wendy

Wendy McGuinness

Chief Executive
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The McGuinness Institute is a non-partisan think tank working towards a sustainable future, contributing
strategic foresight through evidence-based research and policy analysis.

Disclaimer: This email is intended only to be read or used by the addressee. It is confidential and may contain
legally privileged information. If you are not the addressee indicated in this message (or responsible for delivery
of the message to such person), you may not copy or deliver this message to anyone, and you should destroy
this message and kindly notify the sender by reply email. Confidentiality and legal privilege are not waived or
lost by reason of mistaken delivery to you.

The McGuinness Institute is a non-partisan think tank working towards a sustainable future, contributing
strategic foresight through evidence-based research and policy analysis.

Disclaimer: This email is intended only to be read or used by the addressee. It is confidential and may contain
legally privileged information. If you are not the addressee indicated in this message (or responsible for delivery
of the message to such person), you may not copy or deliver this message to anyone, and you should destroy
this message and kindly notify the sender by reply email. Confidentiality and legal privilege are not waived or
lost by reason of mistaken delivery to you.



